 OTERO COUNTY CRIME STOPPERS CRIME OF THE WEEK

February 08, 2011
This is Detective Mark Esquero of the Alamogordo Department Public Safety 
Crime Stoppers of Otero County is asking for your help in solving these crimes.
The Alamogordo Department of Public Safety is investigating a series of auto burglaries that had occurred at various locations throughout the Cottonwood Heights Sub Division.  In the time period between 2:00 p.m., January 30, 2011 and 1:00 p.m., January 31, 2011, unknown person or persons had unlawfully entered several vehicles parked in front of residences and removed electronic items, cash and other personal property without the owner’s permission.  

IF YOU HAVE INFORMATION ON THIS OR ANY OTHER CRIME, CALL CRIME STOPPERS AT 437-2000. CRIME STOPPERS WILL PAY REWARDS FOR INFORMATION INVOLVING ANY TYPE OF CRIMINAL ACTIVITY THAT RESULTS IN THE RECOVERY OF STOLEN PROPERTY, AND/OR GRAND JURY INDICTMENT OF PERSON OR PERSONS INVOLVED.  THE IDENTITY OF ANYONE CALLING CRIME STOPPERS WILL BE KEPT ABSOLUTELY ANONYMOUS.
THAT NUMBER AGAIN……….437-2000
Prepared by: Det. Mark Esquero  
Approved by: Det. Lt. I. Trujillo  
